
 
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

Foundation 
Tel: 257487                             22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year due to increased numbers we are changing when our performances take place.  We will 
be having two performances for Foundation.  One on Tuesday 10th December at 5 pm  and 
one on Thursday 12th December at 9.30 am. 
 

The Foundation children will be presenting 
‘Ready for Christmas’ 

 
Due to the limited amount of seating in the hall (130) and health and safety regulations we 
cannot allow pushchairs or young children and babies on adult knees – all children 
will need a ticket. 
 
In the first instance we are offering 2 tickets per family for each performance at a charge 
of £2 per ticket.   
 
Photography and filming of the production will be permitted.  However, if you are filming, 
particularly on an IPad, please be considerate of others and sit at the rear of the hall so you are 
not blocking anyone’s view, thank you. 
 

Tickets will be sent home on Thursday 5th December. 
 

THIS REQUEST FOR TICKETS MUST BE RECEIVED AT SCHOOL BY 
FRIDAY 29th NOVEMBER WITH MONEY IN A SEALED ENVELOPE.  

 NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE OFFICE.  
 

 TICKETS STRICTLY LIMITED.   
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Christmas Productions  
 
I wish to claim………….. tickets for Tuesday 10th December at 5.00 p.m. 
         
 AND  ……………..tickets for Thursday 12th December at 9.30 a.m. 
 

(2 tickets for each performance per family only) 
 
I enclose £………….. being the cost of …………..tickets at £2 each. 
 
Child's name……………………………………………    Class ……………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………. 



 
 


